COUNTY BoArp OoF COuUNTY COMMISSIONERS

PupLic SERVICES Buiiping
2051 Kaen Roap | Oricon City, OR 97045

April 9, 2018
RE: Affordable Housing & Homelessness Policy Task Force
Dear Members:

On behalf of the Board of County Commissioners, thank you for your willingness to
serve on the County's Affordable Housing & Homelessness Policy Task Force. On
Tuesday, the Board of County Commissioners appointed the task force members and
approved the charter. The County is fortunate to have such a diverse and
accomplished group of people willing to work on behalf of their fellow residents.

The County has contracted with Enviroissues to help facilitate the task force process
and meetings. Kirsten Greene will be their lead staff person. Kirstin is a talented
facilitator with substantial experience in housing issues and a long history working with
Clackamas County. You will soon be receiving a doodle poll email to try and help come
up with dates and times for task force meetings.

We have attached a copy of the approved charter, and list of the task force members
and contact information.

Thank you again, and we look forward to working with you.

Sincerely,

Jim Bernard, Chair
Clackamas County Board of Commissioners
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